
New Look Website 

The Parish Council is pleased to announce the launch of its new look website which 

can be found at the same address of www.berrynarborparishcouncil.org.uk please do 

have a browse.  Council Agendas and Minutes of meetings can also be viewed on the 

website.  If you are involved in, or know of any groups within the local community and 

would like the groups details on the Parish Council’s website please either go to the 

website and complete the form under “Community” or contact the Acting Parish Clerk.   

 

You will notice on the website that there are an array of lovely photographs taken 

throughout the parish, if you are a budding photographer or just a happy snapper and 

would like any of your photos included on the website please send them to the Acting 

Parish Clerk, Mrs Victoria Woodhouse clerk@berrynarborparishcouncil.org.uk each 

photograph will be attributed so please include your name. 
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